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Salvation Army Community Support Center Opening in Trail 
Grand Opening to be Held on Saturday, September 23 

 
For Immediate Release  
 
The Salvation Army is pleased to announce that the newly renovated 2114 sq ft building 
located in downtown Trail is open and ready for business. 
 

The public is invited to the Grand Opening which will take place on Saturday, 
September 23rd, 2023 at 1460 Cedar Ave, Trail. The official ribbon cutting ceremony 
and opening of the Thrift Store and Sally’s Place will take place at 12:30pm.  
 

The Grand Opening will feature: 
 

• Ribbon cutting ceremony 

• Information on programs and services 

• Opportunity to meet the team  

• 2 prize draws 

• 15% off the Thrift Store storewide that day  

• Light refreshments 
 

“We are excited to finally be able to provide all our services to the community 
under one roof. The Salvation Army has been giving hope in the Trail community 
since 1918 and we are looking forward to this new chapter.” – Captain Eric 
Olsen, The Salvation Army Trail Communities Ministries  
 

The Salvation Army is pleased to invite the public to join them for this exciting 
day, noting that everyone is welcome.  
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About The Salvation Army: 
 

The Salvation Army is an international Christian organization that began its work in Canada in 1882 and 
has grown to become the largest non-governmental direct provider of social services in the country.  
The Salvation Army gives hope and support to vulnerable people today and every day in 400 communities 
across Canada and more than 130 countries around the world.  
 

SalvationArmy.ca 
 
For more information, contact:   
Captain Eric Olson & Captain Rachael Olson 
contact cell number trail@salvatioonarmy.ca 
250-368-3515 
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